
1350 Ala Moana 
Lanai Access Notice 

 
Dear 01 and 03 Stack Residents, 

 
On Friday, October 26, 2018, the contractor will be 
substantially complete with the work on the lanais at the 
01 & 03 stacks. At approximately 4:30pm, the contractors 
will remove the boards from the lanai sliding doors, allowing 
all residents to open their sliding doors.  All residents are 
welcome to use their lanais from 4:30pm to 8:00am, daily. 
 
We will be returning on Monday, October 29th, to finish 
final touchups at your lanais. For your safety, we ask that no 
one enter their lanai between the hours of 8:00am and 
4:30pm, Monday through Friday.  We also ask that all 
residents keep the lanais free of personal belongings 
until Tuesday, October 30th.  
 
Thank you so much for your patience and cooperation during 
this portion of the project. 
 
 

 

Thank you,  
Management  


